
 

Oct 10, 2024 

 

To all Pan American Dragon Boat Federation Members  

 

The Pan American Dragon Boat Federation (PADBF), in association with Dragon Boat 

Canada (DBC), cordially invites all dragon boat clubs from your organisations to 

participate in the 6th Pan American Club Crew Championships (PACCC) to be held in 

Montreal, Canada from July 3rd to 6th 2025 at the Olympic Basin located at Parc 

Jean Drapeau.  

 

Full details of all entry qualifications and other critical information will be provided in 

Bulletin 1 to be published later this year.  The website for the event is 

www.paccc2025.com  

 

The PADBF encourages your organisations to promote the 6th PACCC Club Crew 

Championships to your member clubs and looks forward to seeing you all in 

Montreal! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

  

 

Franco Siu Chong   Scott Murray    Matthew Smith         

PADBF President   DBC President   PADBF Vice President

   

                   

http://www.paccc2025.com/

